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February 18, 1992 

Ms Mary Page 
Head & Stevens, Inc. 
P. O. Box 1158 
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 

RE: Salt Water Disposal Easement No. SWD-083 

Dear Ms Page: 

Tt has been brought to our attention by our Land Use Specialist 
that the above salt water disposal well i s disconnected and no 
act i v i t y reported to the Oil Conservation Division. 

I f your intentions are not to renew this easement, proper steps 
should be taken to plug and abandon the well. Please provide us 
with a time frame for plugging the well by March 2, 1992, so we 
may order a sit e inspection before cancellation of the Salt Water 
Disposal Easement. 

I f you have any questions, c a l l Leo Maes at 827-5725. 

Sincerely, 

Pleas M. Glenn 
Assistant Commissioner 

cc: *swrwog|| 
Date File 
Oil Conservation Division 


